Debra Thomeson '

From: Carrie Martinsen <carrie@tamico.net>
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 6:26 AM
To: Assembly .

Subject: Fwd: P&R

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

> Assembly Members,

> T am emailing with my concerns about age limits of children using the facility without a guardian. I feel
strongly that children need to be able 1o have places that are available to all to test out their
independence in incremental steps. Community recreation facilities are perfect places for this! The harm
that will come to the healthy development of our young citizens and their already overworked parents
will be far greater then some "what if" fear based liability to the city. Instead how about looking for
common sense solutions to the issues/concerns that have brought this to be? Put staff in the old office,
implement more training for staff and young users, work to create a true community center and DO NOT
follow in the steps of bigger citiesllIt is important that we fight the tide of overprotective policies that
are just there to protect the borough from a lawsuit!

> Carrie Martinsen

> Resident

>

> Sent from my iPhone



